September 14, 2020
Newsletter #10

Today’s Tidbits

1. Please complete our Wordle!! Thanks to all that already did.
a. We only have 59 responses.
b. 150 is our goal.
c. Hazelgreen Wordle
2. Congratulations to the PFO raffle winners!
a. Stop by the office to pick up your basket.
b. Office hours are 7:30-4:00 M-F.
c. The winners are:
i. Kestian & Wojo: J. Burns & C. Bivens
ii. O'Sullivan & Biesen: |. Estrada & O. Farraj
iii.  Kirk: B. Richardson
iv.  Shaw & Kasprzak: C. Segura & A. Cahill
v. Law & Lanenga: K. Melgoza & J. Rebolledo
vi.  Kamphuis & Boulukos: A. Casasola & C. Hamer
vii. Regan & Czarnecki: S. Farraj & R. Abughoush

3. Grandparents’ Day Virtual celebration is today!
a. Hereisthe video: https://youtu.be/yA4_3Px3Dr8

4. Attendance is taken twice a day.
a. Once at 8225 and again at 11:50.
b. If your child will not be present, please call the attendance line at
708.371.5351 ext. 2101. This line is open 24-7.

5. Any student that does not show up for e-learning will be marked as an
unexcused absence. If you don't call that student in, the Alsip Police
Department conducts a wellbeing check.

6. If you have technical difficulties during the teachers’ lessons, they won't be
able to stop and help you.
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a. Please don't disrupt the learning by asking the teacher questions. You
will have to put in a ticket and wait for further directions.

b. You must put in a tech ticket.

c. All missed work can be made up once we get your technology up and
running.

The technology ticketing system can be found online at dist126.org. Click
on https://www.dist126.org/technology/form

Is your iPad not keeping a charge?
a. You need to leave it attached to the charger every night and powered
ON.
b. The District will push out updates to iOS in the afternoons & evenings.
c. Please only use the iPads for student learning.
d. Put them away after 3:30 pm.

Breakfast and lunch are available for pickup on Mondays at Lane School. The
pickup times are: 10:00-1:00. Breakfast and lunch are for ALL D126 families.
You don't have to be a recipient of free or reduced lunch.

K-2 parents, please only access SeeSaw through Clever.

K-2 parents, please go through the Clever app to access Zoom.

Kindergarten and 6th grade physicals are due now.
a. If you have an appt for your child please call or email Mrs.Ali @
708-293-2206, Hali@dist126.org.
b. Forms can be dropped off at the office. We have a mailbox in the front
foyer.



